Hawk Ridge  Home Owners Association

Robert Ginnett
19930 Soaring Wing Dr
Colorado Springs, CO 80908
								July 12, 2021
Dear Mr. Ginnett:
This letter is in response to your query regarding the upkeep of the HOA common area and pond neighboring your lot.  Thank you for your offer to help with upkeep and keeping the pond area clean.  The board has has paid for a landscaper to come out and remediate the overgrowth along the pond borders.  If you will share with us what chemicals you were using to retard growth in the lake, we will consider providing those, if the board agrees the cost is within the HOA budget, two times each season, provided you and the other bordering homes will take the onus of applying them.
It is our hope that the other families bordering on and enjoying the open space will help you keep the area looking clean.  Please let me know about the chemicals.

With appreciation,

Ken Witt, President
Hawk Ridge HOA
president@hawkridgehoa.com
720.934.8365


